
You Are Invited To A 
PUBLIC INFORMATION HEARING 

 
AFFORDABLE HOUSING PLAN – 2022-2027 

 
TO BE HELD 

 
Tuesday, June 14, 2022 

at 8:00 PM 
 

Council Chambers of Town Hall 
2155 Main Street, Glastonbury 

With Option for Zoom Video Conferencing 
 
A public information hearing is scheduled for 8:00 p.m. on Tuesday, June 14, 2022 in the 
Council Chambers of Town Hall at 2155 Main Street with an option for Zoom Video 
Conferencing to review the review the Glastonbury Affordable Housing Plan. 
 
In accordance with Public Acts enacted in 2017 and 2021, this topic involves review and 
action on a Glastonbury Affordable Housing Plan, which is adopted/updated every five 
years.  The Plan was initially to be adopted by June 1, 2022, but a request for extension 
was made and granted.   
 
Per previous Council action, a Steering Committee was established in December 2021 
and over the months worked to develop the Plan scheduled for review on Tuesday 
evening and subsequent public hearing and action.  The Plan was reviewed by the TP&Z 
at a public hearing on April 19th with no changes recommended to the draft of March 29th.  
The draft can be found on the Town website at www.glastonburyct.gov/affordablehousing.  
 
The public information hearing will provide an opportunity to offer comment as the Plan 
is finalized and formally adopted. 
 
Public comment can be offered in person on the 14th, through Zoom, or you may forward 
your comments in writing at www.glastonburyct.gov/testimony no later than 2:00 p.m. the 
day before the meeting.  This information will be made available to the Council and the 
public information hearing process.   
 
Should you have any questions, you may contact Town Manager Richard J. Johnson at 
richard.johnson@glastonbury-ct.gov or 860-652-7500. 
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